
Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Sicily, Italy

ETNA BIANCO DOC
The sweetly scented 2023 

Etna Bianco lifts up with an 
array of dusty dried flowers, 

chamomile and confectionery 
spice. It’s soft and round upon 

entry yet quickly builds in 
tension through a blend of sour 

citrus, tart green apples and 
brisk acidity. This tapers off 

with nerve, quite mineral and 
tactile in feel with a resonance 

of green melon.

Distributed by Elite  Wines®


